May 5, 2021

The meeting of the Charlestown Historic District Commission was held by phone
due to work/other commitments. The people voting were Suzann Barker, Linda
Siicer, Andy Thompson and Suzanne Fockler. All the permits were approved.

Permits:

21-43 — Thelma McMullen — 304 Baltimore St, - replace cedar shakes with vinyl
shakes. Approved HDC 5-4-21. 4-0 to approve.

21.44 - V McHenry 0- 235 Frederick st — build around structure over patio and
place metal shingles.. Approved HDC 5-4-21 with changes Approved 4-0.

21-27 - M. Poff — 518 Riverview Road — new deck, replace siding and windows.
Approved 4/6/21

.21-07 =- Debi Harvey — 320 T asker Lane — new house/garage/ This was approved
on 5/4/21 after compliance.
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